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1. Description of changes since the last course and decisions already made since last 
course date (if any was made): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. The strengths of the course's according to the students (summary based on quantitative 
results, text responses from the survey and any other evaluation during the course): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
3. The weaknesses of the course according to the students (summary based on 
quantitative results, text responses from the survey and any other evaluation during the 
course): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. The teachers' analysis of the course's implementation and results: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. Conclusions and suggestions for possible changes in order to develop the course and any 
decisions already made to develop the course before future course dates: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
6. Other comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Text1: GG7023
	Text2: Palaeontology
	Text3: Tim Topper and Sam Slater
	Text4: 4
	Text5: 4
	Text6: 3
	Text7: Several additional lectures were added (e.g. Using ancient DNA to study evolution and extinction, an overview of case studies) to cover a larger array of topics in Palaeontology.

Previous student feedback requested that we try to increase the time between assessment deadlines and the exam, so we did this in the recent version.
	Text8: The students appeared satisfied with the course, the content appeared relevant to the learning outcomes, the teaching appeared to have provided the students with good conditions to achieve learning outcomes, and the examination and assessments appeared to have achieved their goals.

In particular the students appeared to have enjoyed and gained skills from the Wikipedia article exercise and the practicals.
	Text9: Overall, the feedback was very positive. One factor was noted for improvement: one student requested that more information be put onto power point slides to facilitate easier revision for the exam.
	Text10: We consider that the course was a success. The students apparently enjoyed it, gained new skills and broadened their knowledge. There were very few, if any, problems that arose through the implementation of the course.
	Text11: Every year we try to include several lectures from younger researchers (that typically do not have permanent positions) as 'case studies' to show real world examples of current palaeontological research in action in the real world. These case studies comprise a small, supplementary component of the course, that we feel does not impede on the core background component. In our experience the students seem to enjoy these parts of the course. Inevitably, each year the researchers that are present to do this may change - thus this coming year we will undoubtedly vary the course to a very small degree to update this case study component. Changes to the exam questions also reflect these changes each year.

To account for the request to include more information on the slides to facilitate easier revision of material for the exam, we can implement this.
	Text12: 


